MINUTES OF THE TRI COUNTY MEETING


May 11, 2010

Meeting called to order at 7:40 PM at Riverton Country Club.

Minutes were approved.
New Reps were introduced. 

Treasurer’s Report - Steve
· No Report
· Steve advised all reps that dues were now due and if you haven’t paid, please do so ASAP.
Computer – Joe Crick
· Training schedule for computer was disturbed. 
· Joe also reminded everyone of the clinics in June.
Swimming Coordinator – David Katz
· No report.
· Dave informed everyone by e-mail about the rule changes and new attire.
Championship Meet
· Web site is up.  Meet preparations are on target.
· Fox Hollow finished coordination with Township.

· Event Logo design and T-Shirt samples will be available at June Meeting.

Old Business
· No Old business
New Business
· D&Q wants to hang banners at pools.  They will pay the club to hang the banner for the summer.  If any club is interested, they are to contact D&Q
Next meeting:   June 12, 9:00 A.M. at Green-Fields Swim Club
Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 P.M.
Respectfully submitted, 

Irene Binz

Secretary

